
Director of Planning and Urban Development
Penny St. Louis Littell

Please be advised that the waste put out for Bulky Waste collection does not meet the attached criteria 
and cannot be collected. 

All materials must be removed from the curbside and stored or disposed of in a lawful manner. 

A re-inspection will occur on                     at which time compliance with this order is expected.

Please avoid and monetary penalties or charges by removing the materials immediately.

If you have questions about solid waste disposal, please call 756-8189.

Sincerely, 

Nicholas Adams @  
Building Inspector

May 06, 2010

Dear DEXTER ANNE MAYRE ,

CBL: 066A C005001
Located at 8 DEANE ST

Certified Mail 70090820000141892218

DEXTER ANNE MAYRE 
8 DEANE ST  
PORTLAND , ME  04102


